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Notice of Public Meeting 

 

Shalimar - The Okaloosa County Local Mitigation Strategy Committee will hold a special meeting at 

10:00 AM on Thursday, August 2, 2018 in the Commissioners Training Room located on the first floor of 
the County Administration Building located at 1250 N Elgin Parkway in Shalimar, Florida.  The purpose of 
the meeting is to consider an application developed by Rebuild Northwest Florida for Hazard Mitigation 
Grant funds to be used for residential hardening projects.  Interested persons are invited to attend.  
Additional information may be obtained by contacting the Okaloosa County Growth Management 
Department at 850-689-5080 and asking by for Sherry Reed or Elliot Kampert.  Okaloosa County adheres 
to the Americans with Disabilities Act and will make reasonable accommodations for persons with 
disabilities.  Persons needing such accommodation should do so by contacting a Sherry Reed or Elliot 
Kampert at 850-689-5080. In accordance with Section 286.0105, Florida Statutes, any person desiring to 
appeal a decision made with respect to any matter considered at this hearing, that person will need a 
record of the proceedings, and, for such purpose, may need to ensure that a verbatim record of the 
proceedings is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence upon which the appeal is to be 
based. 
 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT CHRISTOPHER SAUL 585-7059 OR AT 

CSAUL@MYOKALOOSA.COM 
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